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May 2017
Dear Parents,

Welcome back to our final term – it’s hard to believe it is nearly the summer holidays!!  We have had some lovely weather this week and have already spent a great deal of time outdoors.  Could you please therefore make sure that the children come to school wearing sun cream.  Although it has been sunny, it is still a bit chilly and some children have been coming to school without a coat.  The children can often chose to be inside or outside during free flow play and really need a coat to wear as it can be rather cold when it’s windy especially as we are near the coast.  
The children are being really enthusiastic about bringing in different things from home to share with the class. Please can you make sure if they want to bring something in to show and talk about that it is something related to our learning and the topic focus and not a toy to play with as this caused disruption last week and stopped some children accessing the different areas of the classroom because they didn’t want to part with their favourite toy. 

Topics

Over this half term we will be looking at Animals, starting with pets and then moving onto farm animals in our ‘Down on the Farm’ topic as well as other areas that the children show an interest in. The children have really embraced the role play opportunities so please send in any topic related items. 

The children have continued to thrive and I am so proud of all of the children.  They are making great progress and I am confident this will continue throughout this term as we move ever so quickly towards the end of the year. 

Mrs Whaley
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